

3rd October 2025

Dear Parents,

We hope your child has now received their new sports top and is excited about wearing it for matches (and for training where it is practical to do so). If you haven't received yours yet, please do get in touch with Stevensons to check the status of your order.

If you have received your top but it does not fit, please do not send it back to Stevensons as they are not able to issue a replacement. Instead, please contact Jenny Ovstedal in the office who will do her best to swap it for a more suitable size.

The **new sports tops** are intended to be worn for the following sports:

Football, Netball, Rugby and Hockey

The **original navy polo shirts** should still be worn for **Athletics**, **Cricket and Cross Country**.

For PE and Games lessons, children are welcome to wear either the new or the older sports tops. However, we recommend keeping the new top clean and ready for match days when they do need to be worn.

Please ensure your child begins wearing the new sports top for fixtures starting next week (week commencing 6th October).

If you have any questions, feel free to contact the school office.

Best wishes,

The Sports Department